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NOTICE 
 

TOWN OF ATHERTON 
 

THE REGULAR MEETING OF  
THE ATHERTON RAIL COMMITTEE 

SCHEDULED FOR JULY 1, 2008 
HAS BEEN CANCELLED 

 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular meeting of the Atherton Rail 
Committee scheduled for Tuesday, July 1, 2008, has been cancelled.  The next 
regularly scheduled meeting will be Tuesday, August 5, 2008, at 6:00 p.m., in the 
Council Chambers at 94 Ashfield Road, Atherton. 
   
 
  
 
 
 

 
Pursuant to the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance in this meeting, please contact the City 

Clerk’s Office at (650) 752-0500.  Notification of 48 hours prior to the meeting will enable the City to make reasonable 
arrangements to ensure accessibility to this meeting.  (29 CRF 35.104 ADA Title II) 

 
 
           
 

Dated & Posted 06/27/08 


